
 

      2020-21 School Lunch Program Information 

 
Lunch service will begin on Monday, August 31 and can be distributed by delivery or pick-up. In person pick-
up will take place for all students at Cass Junior High School. At this time, we are requiring that lunches be 
ordered in advance and at the time of placing your order, you will need to choose whether your lunch is to be 
delivered or if you would like to pick it up. Lunches may be ordered for students enrolled in Cass School 
District 63 only and you may only order one lunch per child, per day. Duplicate orders will be deleted. If you 
do not place an order, there will not be lunches available for your child for that week. Following is some 
helpful information regarding the lunch program: 
 
Cost 
$3.30 regular priced lunch 
$0.40 reduced priced lunch which is available only to students who have been preapproved 
$0.00 free priced lunch which is available only to students who have been preapproved 
 
If you feel your family would qualify for free or reduced priced lunch but you have not yet applied, you may 
complete and submit the Free and Reduced Priced Lunch Application. This form cannot be completed online so 
please print it and return to Gayle Wilson at gwilson@cassd63.org.  
 
Days of Distribution 
Lunches will be delivered or available for pick up twice per week on Monday and Wednesday. On Monday, 
lunches ordered for Monday and Tuesday will be distributed. On Wednesday, lunches ordered for Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday will be distributed. Please note that on weeks where there is a Monday holiday (i.e. Labor 
Day) lunches will be delivered on Tuesday and Wednesday. 
 
Delivery 
If you choose delivery of lunches for your family, an adult must be available to receive delivery in your home 
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. on Monday and Wednesday of each week. If the week has a 
Monday holiday when there is no school (such as Labor Day), the lunch delivery will be moved to Tuesday and 
Wednesday of that week.  
 
Pick-Up 
If you choose to pick up your lunches, they will be available for pick-up on Mondays and Wednesdays between 
11:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. If those times do not work for your family, please contact Gayle Wilson at 331-481-
4000 to discuss alternate arrangements. 
 
Lunch Choice 
At this time, there will be only one choice for lunch per day. All lunches will be frozen and will need to be 
properly stored and prepared. Each lunch will come with preparation instructions. 
 
Ordering 
Each week, a Google Form will be sent to all families that will need to be submitted no later than 9:30 a.m. on 
Friday morning in order to allow time for scheduling and ordering. Please note that if you place an order for 
lunch, your child’s account will be charged regardless of whether or not you accept delivery or pick-up your 
lunch from the school. You may place your order at August 31-September 4, 2020 Lunch Order Form. 
 
Please contact Gayle Wilson at 331-481-4000 or at gwilson@cassd63.org with any questions.  
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